

6/18/2025

River Hills/Lake Wylie Lions Charities P.O. Box 5016 Lake Wylie, SC 29710-5001

Dear Jerry Epping,

On behalf of our dedicated Board of Directors, compassionate clinic staff and volunteers—and most importantly, the patients whose lives you've touched—thank you for your generous gift of \$5,000.00 on 6/5/2025 to Palmetto Community Health Care. We are deeply grateful for your support and partnership.

Your contribution is more than a donation, it's an investment in health, dignity, and hope. Because of partnerships like yours, every \$1 donated translates into over \$9 for healthcare services for our patients. Your generosity helps us expand access to care for those who need it most, ensuring that no one is left behind simply because they cannot afford medical attention.

Your support comes at a time when the need is great, and your kindness helps us meet that need head-on. Thanks to you, lives are being improved and communities strengthened—one patient at a time. From all of us at Palmetto Community Health Care, thank you for believing in our mission and

With heartfelt gratitude,

LaTiffany Morrison Executive Director

Palmetto Community Health Care

www.palmettocommunithealthcare.org

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. Palmetto Community Health Care, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization (Tax ID 26-0754486), has reviewed IRS guidelines and determined that the full amount of your gift is tax-deductible.